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Dear Mr. McGrath,

| wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 18" instant which was
received today in respect of the National Trustees sub-Committee Report in
respect of the HSE issue.

| was already in receipt of a letter from your colleague Ms. Smith dated and
received on 19" April. | have forwarded a copy of her letter to my colleague
Martin Naughton, Head of Finance & Administration with a view to assisting
with the queries contained therein.

! would - observe that Ms. Smith appears to misunderstand the numbers in the
report and has-erroneously came up with a figure for expenditure of “in excess
- of €5,236,299”, when clearly the report states that the total expenditure from.
the levy fund account was €3,896,374. | point this out now,to ensure that such
an erroneous number is afforded no future credibility.

| will be in touch in due course.
Yours sincerely,

b %7/ -
oe O'Flyn
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